
COURTENAY RIVERWAY TRAIL SOUTH EXTENSION - PHASE 1

PROJECT CONTEXT

Pedestrian and cycling 
connections and the passive 
enjoyment of our estuary are 
important to the residents of 
the Comox Valley. Completing 
the Courtenay Riverside 
Trail, connecting downtown 
Courtenay to Royston, is a 
key component to increasing 
our valued trail networks. 
The project is split into three 
phases as shown here: 

• PHASE 1 will be constructed 
on a City owned parcel of 
land that is a former rail 
corridor.

• PHASE 2 will continue along 
the corridor which extends 
to a park space. Phase 2 will 
not be constructed until an 
exit is acquired at Marriott 
Road. 

• PHASE 3 is undetermined 
and will not proceed until a 
route is established. 


